

May 15, 2017

RE: Recycling Program

Dear Mayor Perrin and City Council Members:

I am contacting you on behalf of the Green Business Committee of the Jonesboro Regional Chamber of Commerce. We have been informed of the changes and options that have been discussed about the direction of the current recycling program and contract with Abilities Unlimited.

Our committee we met with council members Ann Williams and David McClain along with Ed Tanner to get a better understanding of where the city stands and the options that have been considered.

After listening to the challenges the City of Jonesboro and Abilities Unlimited are faced with when it comes to the current contract for recycling, the Green Business Committee supports the city council amending the current contract to allow for twice monthly pickup and a decal to all citizens stating the recycling pickup dates.

The Green Business Committee is also interested in helping get the word out to the citizens of Jonesboro either by passing out flyers or the decals. We hope that you will let us know if there are other ways that we can help.

Our main goal is to see recycling continue and improve in our great city. We hope that you will give our recommendation your consideration.

Thank you

BUN